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- Congratulations to Jo Ann Spicer.  She was selected as the Golden Apple 

Award winner for December.  

 

- On December 3rd, Ms. Connolly and Mr. Riley took 40 of our SPLT team 

members, student council members, and class officers to Monroe County 

Community College for the #IMatter summit.  It was a very informative 

day about a very serious epidemic in our county. They did an excellent 

job representing Mason.  

 

- Our second blood drive took place Thursday, Dec. 12th.  

 

- On Nov. 18th, Mr. Davison and Ms. Ziems took our Quiz Bowl team to the 

ISD for the annual competition.  Our students were amazing!  We took 2nd 

place!  We didn’t have any Seniors on the team, so we are expecting 

another big year next year.   

 

- The high school held our first-grade level MTSS meetings on Monday and 

Wednesday of this week.  In attendance were teachers, Tara Hundley, 

Dustin Pollard, Jo Ann Spicer, Kelly Trainor, and myself.  We discussed the 

strengths and challenges of each and every student in the building.  Our 

next whole group meeting will be Jan. 8th where we will start 

implementing interventions and plans for those students that are 

consistently struggling despite teacher classroom interventions.   

 

- The high school band and choir holiday concert is Dec. 18th at 7:00  

 


